
Parent Weekly Update      Week of August 19, 2019 
 

Greetings Parents of Meadowlawn Middle School, 

The staff of Meadowlawn MS sincerely appreciate the extremely positive school opening we 

experienced last week.  We are truly honored to serve as educators for your children and are 

excited about the great things that will occur this upcoming school year. 

Just a few reminders as we embrace the 2nd week of School: 

• Please adhere to Dress Code Policy.  Ripped or torn clothing must be covered.  It is not 

permissible for skin to be exposed.  Also, sagging pants are not allowed as well.  Please 

review the Dress Code Policy that is located on the school website. 

• Our Ready to Learn Process will this week.  Our staff is prepared to execute immediate 

consequences for scholars that are not following expectations (ex. Electronics must be 

out of sight; Dress Code Policy must be followed; Excessive Tardies are not 

allowed).  Please visit our Ready to Learn Policy on the school website. 

• Car riders must be picked up and dropped off in the Parent Drop off Area.  Release of 

scholars from the front of the school is not allowed.  It is our goal to ensure the safety of 

all of our scholars.  Parents, please assist our team with this process. 

• Locker distribution will continue this week.  Each scholar will be provided a locker 

during their 1st period class.  7th Grade Scholars will receive their locker Monday.  8th 

Grade Scholars will receive their locker Tuesday.  Distribution of 6th Grade Lockers 

occurred last week (Friday). Locks are on sale before school (cafeteria) and during each 

grade level lunch. 

•  Volleyball tryouts begin Monday, August 19th after school.  Athletic Packets are 

available in the 7th Grade Office 

 

Let's continue to make this year a huge success for our scholars and the entire Meadowlawn 

Community.   

As always, please contact the School Office with any questions or concerns (727-570-3097) 

Ursula Parris, Principal 

 


